O/o The Principal, P. G. Govt. College for Girls,
Sector 42, Chd

Date: 25.2.2021

Student Fee Notice

All the students are directed to deposit their
next semester fees direct to the E-Sampark centres or
through online payment (dhe.chd.gov.in) from 27-02-2021
to 10.03.2021 positively through credit/debit card only.
Otherwise their enrolment for next semester will be cancelled
and they will not be allowed to give their final semester

€xams.
No cash will be accepted.
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